FORTHCOMING EVENTS

BiFest Saturday 13th Feb.

Day -long Bi sexual event with MARCH followed by CELEBRATION at ULU Malet Street W C '1

MEMBERS MEETING

See page one. Your chance to contribute ideas and offer your services to the cause.

IT WON'T BE THE SAME WITHOUT YOU.

Above THE PLOUGH 8.00p.m. MON. 1st. MARCH

LONDON FETISH FAIR Sunday 7th March

and every second Sunday 12 till 4. £2 Back at Smithy's Wine Bar Leeke St. W C 1sfc stall

S M PRIDE Saturday 17th April

Morning MARCH

followed by PREVFEST in Conway Hall at 12 noon

Stalls and workshops

SFC CAFE (with Cathy's cake if you are early enough

Evening PARTY

CANNABIS COALITION 1st. May

12 noon march from Brixton to Clapham Common

followed by "End the Prohibition" Festival

SEX MANIAC'S BALL Saturday 22nd May

THE EVENT for every Perv . those who play and those who watch Stalls, Shows Erotic Oscars It's all there

See Tuppy for tickets or offers of help

G 8 SUMMIT. RTS EVENT IN THE CITY

Big lunch time street party and office Occupation

Follow the sfc banner for safer freer world.

RECEIVED 1 0 FEB 1999

SEXUAL FREDOM COALITION

MEMBERS NEWSLETTER NUMBER 2

We can be contacted via

Info line 0171 460 1979 Website /www.sfc.org.uk

Fax 0171 493 4479

e-mail info@sfc.org.uk

Technophobes can use P 0 box 4ZB London WIA 4ZB.

Dear David

Welcome to our second edition. I read in an other magazine that reader's letters were the lifeblood of any paper . The bad news is we are pretty anemic but the good news is things can only get better. Let's hear from you.

MEMBERS MEETING

Above THE PLOUGH Museum st.W C 1

Mon 1st March 8 p.m. sharp

PROVISIONAL AGENDA

- INTRODUCTIONS
- MINUTES OF MEETING OF 30TH Nov. to be circulated AGREE AGENDA
- 3
- 4 REPORTS with discussion
- Officers reports Secretary, Treasurer, Press, Editor a
 - Working Groups
- Reports of events at which we have been active.

10 minute break

- General Ideas announcements. Any Other Business
- Presentation The Media Jeff And Cathy

NEWS AND REVIEW MEMBERS METING

It may have been the last day of November but it was the first day of the new SFC. When the progress and direction of the campaign was placed in the hands of our active supporters.

By the start time (8. sharp Mr. Chair) the room was full with almost half our (then)75 members and we were all ready to take foreword our plans for next year.

We had reports of healthy finances (but see below) and a steady demand from the press and other media not all of which is used or not in the way we would like any way..

Past event were reviewed (see newsletter 1) and future plans agreed (see page 2) Many suggestions were welcomed for events both indoor and out door and the steering committee have these in hand as we when we have the helpers, the cash and clear space in the diary.

We look forward to the 1st of March for more ideas and support.

ARCADIA IV

Arcadia events never run smooth the organizers like to make it difficult for them selves and more fun for you. This time the trick was a late change of venue from where I call Highgate and most people call Hampstead to a West Hampsted Club.

All the feed back reaching me has been that we had another great event catering for the many and varied interests of our supporters.

Arcadia lives but depends on the active support of SFC members so if you can help at all from finding a venue to spending an hour at the door tearing tickets let us know

SFC AND THE MEDIA

One of the success stories is that the SFC has been to become a major resource for the Media especially television.

. We are frequently asked to provide views and information as well as suggesting people to be interviewed. Unfortunately they do not always use this material in the way we would wish.

Several companies have suggested a film about SFC or parts of its work but none have been produced, at least in a form which is any good to us. An exception has been a reasonable write up in the Daily Mail of Jeff and Cathy's parties. This was due to be followed up by a Television programme as we went to press.

WHAT FUTURE FOR SOHO

Westminster City Council have announced plans to "rid" soho of unlicensed porn shops and clubs. This would end a long tradition of red lights in the area. If you have views on how we should react let us know.

SFC BOOKSTALL

First Annual Report (how It began) £ 1
Sexual Freedom Bill £ 1

Consenting Adults No 2 £ 1.

EDITORS POSTSCRIPT

Well that's our offering for February . I shall be pleased to hear from you with idea reports or whatever so don't be shy IT'S YOUR SFC.

REMEMBER we welcome your letters, comments, news, events or advertisements

Also do let me know if you wish to change the name or address on the mailing list

You can contact the editor on 0171 278 5001 or mail RDuthie at aol.com